
 

 

December 12, 2008 
 
 
Effective: December 12, 2008 – until superseded 

Subject: Shipping Conditions for USP Reference Standards 

 

Dear Valued USP Customer: 

Please be advised that USP Reference Standards are not customarily shipped on 
ice or under refrigerated conditions. The storage conditions noted on the 
Reference Standard vial or packaging are intended to preserve the integrity of the 
Reference Standard during long-term storage. Normal shipping conditions and 
transit times, including international shipping of Reference Standards, has not 
been demonstrated to affect their suitability for their intended use. 

USP acknowledges the temperatures given on our RS labels and in our Material 
Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) are intended for long-term storage of the materials, 
and generally do not apply to shipping conditions.   

USP Reference Standards are not intended for administration to humans or 
animals as drugs or medical devices.  They are intended for Test and Assay Use 
only.  Should you have further questions, please contact custsvc@usp.org or call 
301-881-0666. 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Keith Conerly 

Director, Quality Assurance 

United States Pharmacopeia 
 

 
 


